
April 30, 2015 

Dear Parents and BES Community, 

The 2014-2015 school year has been one filled with high expectations for staff, students and 

parents. Our purpose this year was to extend our literacy- centered curriculum by pairing it 

with a strong curriculum-based assessment that would result in data-driven learning. We began 

our school year with professional development for teachers that would enhance and expand 

their knowledge and skills of classroom instruction and instructional delivery throughout the 

school year.  We have compiled and gathered data that would drive our instruction to meet 

individual student needs and enhance the overall performance of all students. 

Our students have been engaged in activities that range from meeting their individual academic 

needs through core academics, as well as the arts and participating in self-esteem programs.  

We have offered Saturday Academy, After School Program with Club Day activities, and have 

made plans for our Summer Reading Program. Grade level classes have offered fieldtrips that 

enrich the curriculum and extend learning beyond the classrooms.  

Thanks to the community for their support during Fall Festival, Write Night, Reading Night and 

our Math and Science Night activities .  We would like to thank our SIC, PTO, BJT,  civic 

organizations,  Wal-mart and Honda along with all other local businesses and other affiliates 

that have supported us with their actions as well as good wishes for a successful school year. 

We can only look towards the future and hope that our successes will be unlimited.  Thank you 

for being a part of the Brockington Elementary community of support. 

 

Educationally yours, 

Mary T. Brayboy, Principal 
Willie J. Green, SIC Chairperson 
Ashley Ward, SIC Vice-Chair 
 


